WHITE LAKE TOWNSHIP

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

DATE:

September 11, 2025

TO:

Merrie Carlock, Chair Planning Commission

FROM:

Sean O'Neil, Community Development Director



SUBJECT:

Capital Improvement Plan 2026-2031

Please find attached the final draft of the White Lake Township Capital Improvement Plan (CIP) for the 2026-2031 cycle. After reviewing the draft CIP on August 21st, the Planning Commission will now hold a public hearing on September 18, 2025, prior to taking action on the document. The draft Township Board resolution, 25-030, is also included in the document, for your reference.

I appreciate your consideration, and I look forward to discussing the CIP with you at the September 18th Planning Commission meeting. Please let me know if you have any questions or require any additional information.

Thank you.